From: I B - voisoftware.com>

Sent: 05 September 2011 16:32
To: ]
Subject: _drainage at booilushag

Um thought you had an old e-mail from [ lllllchis was his latest about up to 8 houses (good for us at the top

field)
B -

From:
Sent: 16 May 2011 15:03
To:

Subject: Additional dwellings Booilushag Maughold

Hi

Further to your email please accept my apologies for not replying sooner, I did pose the question to the
IRIS project manager who responded but I thought I passed this onto you so once again sorry.

There should be no problem with the treatment of foul flows from up to 8 additional dwellings in the area,
but as previously stated the location of the final connections onto the foul system must be agreed with the
Authority. With regard to submitting of any planning approval for the new pumping station, I understand
that the Authority can undertake these works under the permitted development order therefore no
application is required to be submitted. At present I have no timescale for the commencement of the new
pump station but I can confirm that the necessary funding has been approved by Tynwald, it is hoped that
the full 5 year programme will be available within the next few months.

1 hope this helps

Kind Regards
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